
 
D Y Patil International School, Nagpur 

DYPISN/Admin/2024-25/ September/52                                                 Date:2nd September 2024 
 
Dear parents, 
Greetings of the day!  
 
This is to inform you that school will be having holiday on 3rd September 2024 (Tuesday) on 
account of Pola.  
                               
Regards  
DYPIS, Nagpur 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 


